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SCHOOL DIARY 
 

Friday, 2 November - School Non-Uniform Day 
On Friday, 2 November we will be holding a non-uniform day in exchange for donations for the chocolate 
or bottle tombola’s to be held at this year’s PTA Bonfire and Fireworks night. 
 
Friday, 2 November - Fledglings Family Worship at 9.00am in the School Hall 
Family and friends of children in Fledglings are welcome to attend. 
 
Tuesday, 6 November - OPEN DAY  - 9.30 to 11.30am & 1.45 to 2.45pm 
Please see below for further information regarding our Open Day. 
 
Tuesday, 6 November - Year 3 Swimming 
 
Friday, 9 November - Year 1 Family Worship at 9.00am in the School Hall 
Family and friends of children in Year 1 are welcome to attend. 
 

OPEN DAY 
  Tuesday, 6 November  

9.30 to 11.30am or 1.45 to 2.45pm 
 

On Tuesday, 6 November we will be holding our Open Day for children due to start school in 

September 2019. Our Open Day will run from 9.30 to 11.30am and 1.45 to 2.45pm. If you, or 

anyone you know, has a child due to start school next September, please do come along.  

We would also like to welcome parents of children in any other year groups who may be 

considering our school for their child/ren.  

 



OTHER NEWS 

WW1 Plaque Unveiling 
All parents and children are invited to the 
unveiling of a WW1 plaque in the Gun 
Park on Sunday, 11 November at 9.30am. 
There will be a short service held for the 
unveiling which takes place between the 
scout hut and entrance to the skate park. 
 

A Message of Thanks from the Deal Area Foodbank 
‘Everyone at Deal Foodbank has been staggered by the level 
of giving this year during harvest.  Our warmest thanks go 
out to everyone who has made such an outstanding effort, 
especially as so many of you clearly looked at our List of 
shortages and gave accordingly, helping raise stock levels of 
products that are normally in very short supply.’   

OTHER SCHOOL NEWS 

INSET Days 
All the remaining INSET days for this academic year have now been arranged and are as follows: 
Monday, 28 January 2019 
Monday, 11 March 2019 
Monday, 25 March 2019 
Monday, 3 June 2019 
 
Data Protection 
Further to our letter sent home with children on 15 October, and our subsequent email, we would like to 
remind parents that we are unable to send School Reports and other data sensitive information home 
with the children unless the consent form has been completed and returned to the school. Any parents 
who have not returned this consent will need to collect their school reports and data collections letters 
from the school office. We have attached a copy of the consent form below if you have not already 
completed and returned this and are happy to continue with these items being sent home with your 
child. Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
After School Clubs 
Please note that there will be no Football club on Friday, 9 November because of the PTA Bonfire and 
Fireworks night. 

 

School Reports, Data Collection Sheets & General Data Protection Regulation changes 

 

I give permission for my child’s School Report and Data Collections Sheets to be sent home with my 
child. 

 

Child’s Name ____________________________________________   Year _________________ 

 

Signed _______________________________________________________________________ 

            (Parent/Guardian) 

The Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal 

The school will be selling Poppies and 

other items for this years Royal British 

Legion Poppy Appeal. These will be 

sold by Year 6 at lunchtimes. 



PTA NEWS 

PTA Appointments 

Following the recent PTA AGM, we are pleased to announce the following appointments:  

Chairperson - Mrs Lucy Erasmus 

Vice Chair- Mrs Sam Evans 

Secretary - Mrs Katie Henderson 

Treasurer - Mrs Karen Rang 

We would like to thank them for volunteering for these roles and for their time given to the PTA. 

 

Date for your Diary 

Friday, 30 November - PTA Quiz Night - Further details to follow shortly 

PTA BONFIRE AND FIREWORKS DISPLAY 

FRIDAY, 9 NOVEMBER 
 

 Non-Uniform Day on Friday, 2 November 

 On Friday, 2 November the school will be holding a non-uniform day. The PTA have 

decided that there will be a chocolate and bottle tombola this year rather than a child and 

adult tombola and so donations for this on non-uniform day would be most welcome. 

 

Push-the-button 

Push-the-button tickets to start the fireworks display are now on sale. Tickets will be sold by the School 

Council during lunchtimes at a cost of 20p per ticket.  

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 

The PTA have had limited response to help for this year’s Bonfire and Fireworks Display. Would you be able 

to help? This might be manning a stall, helping set up before the event or helping to clear away after. 

Please complete the slip below if you are able to help. 
 

The PTA would also welcome: 

 * Cakes (Please bring to school on the morning of 9 November) 

 * Teddies (can now be brought to school) 

 * Plastic Milk Bottle Tops - (Please being these to the school office, thank you) 

 
  

PTA Bonfire and Fireworks Display 
 

I confirm that I am able to help at this year’s PTA Bonfire and Fireworks Display by: 

 

□ Helping to set up   □ Helping to run a stall   □ Helping to clear away after 

 

Name ____________________________________________  Child’s Name ____________________________ 

 

Contact Telephone Number ________________________________________________ 



Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tim Halling 
Headteacher 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Week commencing  5.11.18 

MONDAY   

Netball Club Yes 

TUESDAY   

 Golf Club Yes 

WEDNESDAY   

  

THURSDAY   

Kurling Club Yes 

  

FRIDAY   

Football Club NO 

If you are interested in joining 
any of our After School Clubs, 
please ask at the school office – 
thank you. 

  

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE FOLLOWING 

‘WORKER OF THE WEEK’ FRIDAY, 19 OCTOBER 2018 

Fledglings 
Chloe Ball 

Year 1 
Albie Ackrill 

Year 2 
Calib Reeve 

Year 3 
Jaycob Cook 

Year 4 
Lyla Bunce 

Year 5 
George Clarke 

Year 6 
Mia West 

 Book review from Mrs Fox 

Kipper’s Toy Box by Mick Inkpen 

This is a story about all Kipper’s 

things and a little mouse that is 

hiding in Kipper’s toy box. The book 

has lovely pictures to look at and lots 

of opportunity for counting. 
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